From: linda@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Linda Craig

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 1530 (formerly LC 19) - Climate Action Desperately Needed NOW
Date: Saturday, January 18, 2020 11:12:22 AM

Dear Senate Committee Environment and Natural Resources,

I'm writing in support of your taking strong action on climate this session. All national and international reports
about climate change are getting more and more scary, and Oregonians stand to lose big. Fires, ocean acidification,
agricultural production are all being affected now.

If we care at all about the fate of human life on earth, each government must act now, so to say that we are a small
state is not a good excuse.

| supported the Clean Energy Jobs Bill last session, and | would like to see SB 1530 adopt stronger provisions to be
sure that it can link to CA's law. | also supported the direct allocations to low-income and rural communities that
were in last year's bill. These should be reinstated.

Thank you for working so hard on this legislation, and | urge you to make it stronger, better, and immediate!
Sincerely,

Linda Craig
2433 NW Quimby St Apt 2 Portland, OR 97210-2644
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